

October 5, 2023

Dear Friends -

Every year, Children's Community School offers beautiful, top-quality poinsettia plants to decorate your offices, reception areas, and homes. The plants are grown by a local nursery and customarily stay in bloom for 3 or more months. With an order of 5 or more plants, we will deliver them to your home or place of work.

Children's Community School students depend on your participation in our fundraisers to continue their extraordinary school experience. With the move to our new location over the summer, we need your support more than ever. Our families cannot afford to pay what it costs to run the school. So, we rely on fundraisers such as the holiday poinsettias to help with their tuition costs.

In our 54-year history, the mission has remained the same: to provide a first-class education to Waterbury's inner-city children. We serve 170 students, Pre-K through Grade 8 and we are incredibly proud of the fact that historically, 94% of our graduate's complete high school on time!

Please place your holiday order with us this year. You will receive incredibly beautiful plants as well as the satisfaction that comes from knowing that your purchase supports the future of this area's most underserved children.

An order form is enclosed. Information about the school is on our website: www.ccswaterbury.org. The website is currently under construction, but you will still be able to purchase plants online. We also welcome your call or visit for a student-led tour of our new location.

Thank you for your continued support of our 'little gem' in Waterbury.

Sincerely,

Sue Mellitt

Community Outreach Coordinator



Sue Melli

